Re: Planning Commission Term

Paul Thompson <JPPT01@msn.com>

Tue 9/21/2021 1:07 PM

To: WINNER Megan < Megan.Winner@ci.coburg.or.us>

Megan -

Thanks for reaching out. Yes, I am willing to serve as the Chair for another term.

Paul

From: WINNER Megan < Megan. Winner@ci.coburg.or.us>

Sent: Thursday, September 16, 2021 4:33 PM To: jppt01@msn.com < jppt01@msn.com>

Subject: Planning Commission Term

Hello Chair Thompson,

Sure hope this message finds you in good spirits! I'm reaching out because your term as Planning Commissioner ends in October and it is time for reappointments. Would you be willing and able to do another two-year term as a Coburg Planning Commissioner?

Thank you and hope you enjoy the evening!

Best,

Megan Winner Planner City of Coburg 541.682.7862

*******WARNING: This email has been sent from OUTSIDE the City of Coburg. Please proceed with caution*******

RE: Planning Commission Term

marissa@mdoylearchitect.com < marissa@mdoylearchitect.com >

Thu 9/23/2021 10:39 AM

To: WINNER Megan < Megan.Winner@ci.coburg.or.us>

Sure, I'll renew it.

Marissa Doyle, AIA, NCARB

541,636,2900 x2

M | D Architect + Design, Co. P.O. Box 8302 | Coburg, Oregon 97408 www.mdoylearchitect.com

From: WINNER Megan < Megan. Winner @ci.coburg.or.us>

Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 10:37 AM

To: marissa@mdoylearchitect.com Subject: Re: Planning Commission Term

Could you please let me know either way by Monday, October 4th at 5pm? I need to get the staff report for reappointments ready for Council on October 5th. Feel free to reach out if I can be of assistance.

Thank you and hope you enjoy the rest of the morning!

Best,

Megan

From: marissa@mdoylearchitect.com <marissa@mdoylearchitect.com>

Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 9:36 AM

To: WINNER Megan < Megan.Winner@ci.coburg.or.us >

Subject: RE: Planning Commission Term

Possibly...

Marissa Doyle, AIA, NCARB 541.636.2900 x2

M | D Architect + Design, Co. P.O. Box 8302 | Coburg, Oregon 97408 www.mdoylearchitect.com

From: WINNER Megan < Megan.Winner@ci.coburg.or.us >

Sent: Thursday, September 16, 2021 4:33 PM

To: marissa@mdoylearchitect.com Subject: Planning Contmission Term

Hello Commissioner Doyle,

Re: Planning Commission Term

Seth Clark <setherbean@gmail.com>

Sun 9/19/2021 6:46 PM

To: WINNER Megan < Megan.Winner@ci.coburg.or.us>

Yes, I'd be happy to.

Thank you, Seth

On Thu, Sep 16, 2021 at 4:32 PM WINNER Megan < Megan, Winner@ci.coburg.or.us wrote:

Hello Commissioner Clark,

Sure hope this message finds you in good spirits! I'm reaching out because your term as Planning Commissioner ends in October and it is time for reappointments. Would you be willing and able to do another two-year term as a Coburg Planning Commissioner?

Thank you and hope you enjoy the evening!

Best,

Megan Winner Planner City of Coburg 541.682.7862

********WARNING: This email has been sent from OUTSIDE the City of Coburg. Please proceed with caution*****